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Laura Rainey                                                                                                6/23/2008

Department of Toxic Substances Control

5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, California 90630

(Via E-mail)

Dear Ms. Rainey,

Enclosed please find my comments on the AREA I Burn Pit or Thermal Treatment Facility of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory.

I really think you have done an outstanding job in you investigations of historical data in regards to the burn pit.

There are a few things you may have overlooked and I would like them considered. It’s a short list, so that tells me, again, you did a good job.

ETEC (Department of Energy) operated in the Bowl Area, This should make the burn pit a radiological investigation as well.

There were licenses for Strontium 90 issued to Rocketdyne for Use in Area I, this should be taken into consideration as well.

In the Burn Pit logs Cesium was used. It does not list the 137, yet this Cesium used should be treated as it were 137 and investigated.

The Hummocky areas should be included in the scope of your investigations as well.

The drainage from the Area I Burn Pit should be followed down with a grid study looking for all VOC’s including RAD’s.

Greg Dempsey from EPA Should be hired to do a radiological survey of the Area I Burn Pit.

Thank you for your interest in this Environmental Disaster.

If there are any questions I can answer please call…310-428-5085.

Take care,

William Preston Bowling

ACME (Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education)

williamprestonbowling@yahoo.com
www.ACMELA.org
310.428.5085
http://www.ACMEla.org  

23350 Lake Manor Drive

Chatsworth, California

91311

